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pbscommissions - U_2019-0011 (Nixon)
From: Maya Youngstrom <familytree611(@gmail.com>
To: <pbscommissions@mendocinocounty.org>

Date: 6/4/2020 10:29 AM
Subject: U 2019-0011 (Nixon)

Hi there, [ must say it is very sad to see blatent lies and disinformation being used to further this
agenda. I personally know more than seven property owners within three miles of the tower that
strongly opposed. This is going to directly effect the sky line of my property and alter the beauty
and serenity of my home indefinitely. The pristeen beauty here is why I have lived on pine
mountain for 18 years and now that is being threatened. It is very sad to see special interests come
into our small community and over run our way of life. It is very clear that the opposition to this
project is far stronger than any miniscule amout of support there is. Please do the right thing and
respect the people of this community and their choice.

Sincerly, Ash Maki

Mendocino County

JUN 04 2020

Planning & Building Services
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